
 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 

To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 

From: Kathleen Kline-Hudson & Scott Barb – Planning Department  

Date: 8/11/21 

Re: 
SEMCOG Planning Assistance Program Grant for 

Transportation Equity and Sustainable Infrastructure  

 

This resolution authorizes a grant submission to the Southeast Council of Michigan Governments for the 

purpose of securing available grant funds for broadband planning, feasibility studies, and expansion 

associated with the Livingston County Merit for Citizen Enabled Broadband Data Collection project. 

 

The grant would allow Livingston County to receive the maximum award of $40,000, which includes a 

local match of $7,260 from ARPA funds, to initiate the necessary broadband studies as part of the county’s 

overall goals and objectives in promoting broadband access countywide. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact either of us at your convenience. 
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